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Christmas Greetings from 
Your Clergy Families
Greetings from your clergy families. We are so grateful to share 
in the ministry of St. Peter’s By The Sea, and are writing to 
extend our love and best wishes to you this Christmas. One of 
the prayers during the Christmas season states, “Almighty God, 
you have poured upon us the new light of your incarnate Word: 
Grant that this light, enkindled in our hearts, may shine forth in 
our lives” (Prayer Book, page 213). In this simple statement, we 
express our gratitude for the birth of Christ, and ask that Christ 
may be enkindled so deeply in our hearts that others may see the 
brightness of Christ. This is what being a disciple and imitator of 
Christ is all about. May this season and the coming year be one of 
knowing and demonstrating the gift of Christ in each of us. Merry 
Christmas! ~ Amy and Todd, Kay and Patrick, Catherine and Gary
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